
August 9th, 1910.

Dear Miss Whitehead,

I have received the kind letter from ^ our Coxmiiittee 

on the subject of the Demonstration on July 9th. ^V Committee 

will unfortunately not he meeting again before September, when 

it will be placed before thei?. I feel, hovzever, that I cannot 

wait till then to let you know the very great pleasure with 

which the kind expressions of your Committee have been re­

ceived. I am sure I am speaking on behalf of all who worked 

for the success of the demonstration, when I say we were all 

delighted to do what lay in our power for it^^I only wish we 

had been able to do mere.


